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To,
NSS Program Coordinators of
Maharashtra & Goa

Sir/Madam,

In reference to email received from Directorate of NSS, Ministry of Youth
Affairs & Sports, GOI, I am directed to inform you that the Viksit
Vibrant Village Program, which was scheduled to be
organized under the MY Bharat platform from 15th to 30th

May 2025, has been postponed due to administrative
reasons.

The revised timelines for the program will be communicated to you
in due course.

In this regard, all NSS Program Coordinators are requested to
disseminate this information to the respective Program
Officers at the earliest.

Regards,

AJAY B SHINDE

Regional Director (Maharashtra & Goa)

Regional Directorate of N.S.S.

Government of India, Ministry of Youth Affairs & Sports
A Block, College of Agriculture Campus,

Shivaji Nagar, Pune- 411005



F. No.: Admin-15/NSS/DTE/2024-25/ /037 -///4-
Government of India
Ministry of Youth Affairs and Sports
Directorate of NSS, New Delhi

Dated: 07.05.2025
To

All Regional Directors
Regional Directorate of NSS

Subject: Postponement of Viksit Vibrant Village Program under MY Bharat —Reg

Ref: An email dated 07.05.2025 received from MYBharat division
(my.bharat@igov.in) of Ministry of Youth Affairs and Sports

Sir/Madam,

I am directed to inform you that Viksit Vibrant Village Program scheduled to be
organised under MY Bharat Platform from 15th to 30th May, 2024 has been postponed due
to administrative reasons. The fresh timelines will be communicated in due course.

In this regard all the RDs are requested to disseminate this information to the concerned
State NSS Officers, Program Coordinators, and Program Officers at the earliest.

X ours faithfully

_

(Dr. C. Samuel Chelliah) Ts[2<
Deputy Programme Advisor

C M/V\_/\/\/L/

Copy to:
i) Director, NSS, MoYAS, Shivaji Stadium, New Delhi, 110001
ii) Director, MYBharat, Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi, 110001
iii) The Under Secretary (NSS), MoYAS, Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi, 110001



